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PUBLIC SECTOR HEARINGS 

e Approximately 1, 400 information requests were sent out to various national 

provincial organisations. 

& This target group includes organisations submitted from the Sector 
Programme, the CEP and groups involved in the CPM’s. 

e Thus far +\- 300 responses have been received. 

® Sectors have submitted a request for three data capturers to work for a 

period of approximately two weeks to capture into the database all 

information received. 

& A preliminary list of stakeholders has been drawn up. A final list of the 

specific stakeholders for each hearing will be submitted on Friday, October 

27th: 1995. 

e A process document (explaining the C.A process) which will be sent along 

with the draft to all individuals and organisations on the CL database is being 

finalised. 

CPM’S 

e Wayne and Maphelo have visited the provinces to assess the needs of the 

Co-ordinators in delivery of the next phase. 

e Full report on this will be given to the Directorate. 

 



Greg is busy with the summary of the working draft. 

The CEP has given figures of Tabloid language requirements to Media and 

Hunt Lascaris including amounts for distribution by NGO’s. 

Boyce and Sydney in conjunction with Media have given information on the 
CEP to Radio Zulu and Radio Swazi respectively. 

 


